
As part of the Facility Study process, one of the following from the list of vendors below may be chosen 

to conduct a Facilities Study in the place of PEPCO, at the developers cost.  Project Developers need to 

contact PEPCO directly to validate the accuracy of the approved contractor listing as both qualifications 

and approved agreed upon contractors are subject to change. 

 
Black and Veatch 
 
Power Engineers 
 
Substation Engineering Co (SECo) 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


